ENT
r“w 0'%

O,

U. 8. Department of Housing and Urban Development

PRVRITY
M
*
S oSS

South Carolina State Office

Yoy peves Strom Thurmond Federal Building
1835 Assembly Street

Columbia, South Carolina 29201-2480

June 28, 2021

Mr. Donald Cameron

Chief Executive Officer
Charleston Housing Authority
550 Meeting Street
Charleston, SC 29403-5068

Dear Mr. Cameron:
Subject: Independent Public Accountant Audit Report-Fiscal Year Ended September 30, 2020

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of the Housing Authority of the City of Charleston’s
Audit Report prepared by Dooley and Vicars, Certified Public Accountants, L.L.P., for the fiscal
year ended September 30, 2020. We are pleased to note that the report contained no audit
findings or questioned costs; therefore, a response is not required. However, the South Carolina
Public Housing Program Center may complete a separate financial analysis of your PHA.

If you have any questions or concerns pertaining to this letter, please contact Debbie
Dusenbury at (803) 765-5710 or Debra.M.Dusenbury@hud.gov.

Sincerely,
M"’W Digitally signed by: U.S. Government
A DN: C=US 0= U.8. Government OU = Department of
Housing and Urban Development, Office of Administration
Date: 2021.06.28 10:40:22 -04'00"
Eric Bickley
Director

Public Housing Program Center



